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I am writing to express support for LD896 and working with the Tennessee Farm 
Bureau to provide more affordable health care coverage to members of the Maine 
Farm Bureau.
 
Maine farms are in a real bind. The costs of running an agricultural business in our 
state are exceptionally high. Farmers shouldn’t have to risk their health and that of 
their employees to put food on neighbors’ tables, but increasingly that is a reality 
when farm income can’t cover all the costs of living and farming in Maine.
 
Please bring LD896 to pass, and more affordable healthcare to Maine farmers.


